
PUBLIC NOTICE 

BOIL WATER – Saturday, October 23, 2021 

TOWN OF AMSTERDAM 

 

Due to a water break on Saturday, October 23rd, a BOIL WATER has been issued 
effective Saturday, October 23 for Perth Plaza Complex which includes: Harbor 
Freight, Cricket Wireless, UPS Store, Big Lots, Full House Chinese, 518 Grille and 
Polar Plaza. 

Any business in the above-mentioned area serviced by municipal water is 
advised to boil their water for consumption or use bottled water. Bring your water 
to a rolling boil for two minutes before use. 

This BOIL WATER ADVISORY is in effect until further notice. 

If you should have any questions, please contact the Town of Amsterdam at 518-
842-7961 or refer to our website at: www.townofamsterdam.org 

 

http://www.townofamsterdam.org/

